Commissioner Meeting Board of Canvass August 13, 2018

Greenwood County Commissioners, Ben Fox, and Chuck Spradlin met August 13, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. as the Board of Canvassers for the 2018 Primary Election. Commissioner Paul Hodge was not present so, due to state statute, Sharon Kreger was appointed to sit in his place. Also present were Kathy Robison, Election Officer, Assistant Deann Bankson, Assistant Shannon Gant, and County Counselor Paul Dean.

There were 13 provisional ballots reviewed. Five were rejected and eight were accepted. The Canvass was completed at 11:00 a.m.

ATTEST: Kathy Robison, County Clerk

Ben Fox, Chairman

Paul Hodge Vice Chairm

Chuck Spradlin Member